UNRWA does not have any intention of changing their school textbooks
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UNRWA is now running a campaign in which it shows itself demanding specific changes in the textbooks used in UNRWA schools, as circulated by some pro-Israel organizations, even though UNRWA cannot make any changes in their school books.
UNRWA has contracted its schools in Judea, Samaria, Jerusalem and Gaza to require these schools to only use the school books given to the schools by the Palestinian Authority, which means that UNRWA cannot unilaterally mandate or direct any changes in UNRWA school books used for 492,000 school children in its schools in Judea, Samaria, Jerusalem and Gaza.
UNRWA is being praised by Israeli gov’t officials for their intentions, even though UNRWA cannot make any changes in their school books.
At no time does UNRWA say that they will remove members of terror groups from payroll of UNRWA in Judea, Samaria, Jerusalem and Gaza. 
Nor is anyone currently asking UNRWA to remove terrorists from their schools.
The new UN Secretary General has launched a new campaign to renew UNRWA’s $1.2 billion budget.
UNRWA currently has 68 donor nations.
It is worth mentioning Canada’s role as Gavel holder of the RWG.


